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GBC Academic Standards Committee
Written Report
December 4, 2015
Online Meeting

Committee members present: Susanne Bentley, Chair; Barbara Conton, Danny Gonzales, Doug Hogan, George Kleeb, Scott Gavorsky, Steven Scilacci, Jan King, Mike Elbert (excused)
The committee met via e-mail to discuss a recommendation from Professor Laura Pike to grant non-traditional credit for a student who had completed extensive software courses. Based on Professor Pike’s thorough recommendation and the past practice of granting credit for professional certifications supported by test, committee members’ unanamously supported the petition for granting non-traditional credit.
Respectfully submitted by Susanne Bentley.

